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Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 11 Trip to London 2020        19th March 2020 

Following recent developments concerning the spread of the Coronavirus in the UK, the Year 11 trip will no 
longer be going ahead at Easter as planned.  The local authority has instructed schools to cancel all school 
trips with immediate effect.  We will be working hard to secure a full refund for parents and carers, and I 
will let you know when I have further information about when you are likely to receive it.   

I would like to thank you for your support and patience while we have been watching the unfolding 
developments.  I know the situation has been concerning but I believe this is the best decision to ensure 
the health and wellbeing of those involved.  I would also like to thank Mr Stevens for organising the trip. 

Take care and be safe. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Jane Wilkie 

Headteacher/Pennaeth 
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